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	TDAG – LS 5

	
	5 September 2023

	
	English only

	Chairman, Telecommunication Development Advisory Group (TDAG)

	Liaison statement to TSAG: Work on Digital Transformation

	

	For action to:
	TSAG

	For information to:
	--

	Deadline:
	--

	
	

	Contact:
	Name/Organization/Entity:
	Ms Roxanne McElvane Webber, Chairman TDAG

	
	Phone number:
	+1 202 418 1489

	
	E-mail:
	roxanne.webber@fcc.gov 

	Contact:
	Name/Organization/Entity:
	Mr Stephen Bereaux, Deputy to the Director, Telecommunication Development Bureau

	
	Phone number:
	+41 22 730 5131

	
	E-mail:
	stephen.bereaux@itu.int

	

	Summary:
This liaison statement contains a liaison statement to TSAG requesting more information on the work of the TSAG Rapporteur Group on Sustainable Digital Transformation.



TDAG would like to refer to the creation by TSAG of its Rapporteur Group on Sustainable Digital Transformation (RG-DT).
Given the importance of this topic for the work of ITU-D, TDAG would like to request more information on the work carried out by this group.
Thanking TSAG in advance.
________________
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